
#LibraryGivingDay, April 7, 2021
 

Help the Friends raise money to purchase equipment for the new Creative Studio during National Library
Week. We hope to purchase 3D printers, a sewing machine, a button maker, STEM items and more.

How to make a donation:
1) Check or cash donations - complete the form below, and either mail or deliver both form and

donation to the library. Make checks out to Huntley Library Friends Foundation.
2) Credit card donations - visit www.huntleylibraryfriends.org, click on "Make a Donation" button

• Enter the dollar amount
• Look for the "add special instructions to seller" words, click, and type in LibraryGivingDay
• Complete by filling in your information 

3) Text DONATE 4FRIENDS to 609.375.0446 and follow the instructions. 
(note the space after donate)

 Friday, April 16 | 11 a.m. – Noon 
Zoom Virtual Meeting 

Program: Kathleen Carr from The Growing Scene, Inc. Presents:
“Successfully Growing Vegetables in Containers” 

Skip the produce aisle in the grocery store this summer. Enjoy
your own fresh vegetables by creating a vegetable garden in

containers. Find out how to efficiently grow vegetables that don’t
need a lot of space but continue to produce all summer long.  

April General Meeting

Huntley Area Public Library 
Friends Foundation
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Supporting Library Services
Visit us anytime at www.huntleylibraryfriends.org

March/April 2021

General Meetings
The Friends will host Zoom Meetings until it is safe for us
to meet in person. To get the Zoom link for the meetings, 

email Pamela Kampwerth at
pkampwerth@huntleylibrary.org

No March Meeting

Don't forget to renew your
individual or family

membership for 2021!  
Lifetime members do not

renew annually.

It's Time 

to Renew! Fundraising Night
Monday, March 29

4-8 p.m.
50/50 Cash Raffle 

in the Dining Room



Pictures from the new addition. Includes

first look at the fiction/nonfiction room,

Children's Library entrance and temporary

front entrance hallway.
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President: Genevieve Hochwarter 
847.458.9135

 
VP: Janis Ruffino 

847.515.8020
 

Secretary: Marge Smith
 

Treasurer: Carol David
 

Book Sale Committee Chair: 
Reta Stohs

 
Corner Books Committee Chair: 

Charleen Kelly
 

Members at Large: Connie Corwin, 
Nancy Hardy, and Patricia Cornwell

Friends’ Library Contacts: 
847.669.5386

 
Pamela Kampwerth, ext. 228

pkampwerth@huntleylibrary.org
 

Samantha Andersen, ext. 225
sandersen@huntleylibrary.org

Friends Foundation Directors

Alliance Contractors, Inc.
BMO Harris Bank

Culver's of Huntley
Faubl Family Dentistry 

DeFiore Funeral & Cremation Service 
Hamilton Farms

Huntley Heartland Bank & Trust Company
Lamp Incorporated

Thank You To Our 
Lifetime Corporate Donors!

Library Closure
Closed March 15 up to April 26
No items will be due until May 9
Last day to pick up holds is March 14
Check the Library's website for more
information.

www.huntleylibrary.org

Halfway There!


